
notice sheet...
Sunday 25th February 10.30am: Melanie Greenall

Sunday 3rd March 10.30am: Les Hann

Tea and coffee are served after morning worship. Please join us in further fellowship.

There is a crèche for children under 3, and Sunday Club for primary aged children.

Church Room Bookings
All enquiries to Helen Ainsworth.

sandylandschurchbookings@gmail.com

Helen will try to respond within 3 working days.

Something for the Notices or Facebook?
If you’d like something including, email;

sandylandsnotices@gmail.com

Please send before 6pm Thursday.

To contact our Minister
Please email Melanie Greenall on; revmelanie.methodist@gmail.com or call; 01539 720513.

FRIENDSHIP GROUP
Date Correction - Thursday 29th February, 2pm

Andy Lowe ‘ Wrestlers, Crucks and Mullions’. There will be no meeting on March 14th afternoon .

GOD IN LOVE MEETINGS & VOTE

There are two important dates for your diary regarding the God in Love discussion and vote:

25th February - Discussion

3rd March - Vote

Both the initial meeting and the subsequent vote will take place after the services listed above.

You should have received separate information regaridng the discussion points.



CHRISTIAN AID

CHANGEMAKERS CONFERENCE
Saturday 2nd March, 10:30am - 1:00 - Sandylands

A reminder that this will be taking place at our church on Saturday 2nd March,

starting at 10am for 10.30. A sandwich lunch will be provided at 1pm. 

Here is the link again if you would like to attend, and haven’t yet booked.

https://www.christianaid.org.uk/get-involved/events/changemakers-conference/regional

NORTH WEST ENGLAND DISTRICT

The Bolton and Rochdale, Cumbria, Lancashire, Liverpool, and Manchester & Stockport Districts 

have agreed to form a single North West England District from 1 September 2024. 

NWED EQUIP SERIES
Tuesday 12th March, 7:30pm, Zoom

The first of a series of monthly sessions giving people opportunities to meet some of those 

involved in the preparations for the new District is taking place at 7:30pm, 12th March on Zoom. 

This event will include a Q&A session.

The future dates are: Wednesday 17th April, Thursday 16th May, Monday 10th June, Tuesday 16th 

July and Wednesday 14th August. Joining details will be circulated in advance.

CHURCH PRAYER MEETING
Saturday 2nd March, 9am - 10am

It would be great if you felt able to join us in bringing our praises and petitions to God

who promises to meet with us and hear our prayers. What an amazing privilege!

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER
Friday 1st March, 2pm - Salvation Army Gillinggate

The service this year is to be held at the Salvation Army Gillinggate, on Friday 1st March at 2pm.

Written by the women of Palestine, there will be much to pray about.



SECURITY ALERT

If you are the leader of a group that meets in the building, as the last person to leave, please will 

you go round the whole building checking that every door (including fire doors and even doors that 

you don’t think your group have used), to make sure that they are all locked?

We have had a run of incidents recently when doors have been left open or unlocked.

This is a massive worry for the security of our building and the people who use it.

COFFEE’S BREWING CRISIS -  A TALK BY JOE HUMAN
Friday 22nd March, 2pm - Quaker Meeting House, Kendal

Joe is a well known speaker and campaigner for Fairtrade and now also for climate change. 

He will be coming to Kendal on March 22nd to speak about

the present coffee brewing crisis, a result of climate change. 

Joe spent 20 years teaching Humanities here and abroad, 20 years working for Oxfam,

and 15 years as a front line Fairtrade Campaigner. 

He is now involved with Sustainable Keswick and is passionate about telling the stories

of people affected by climate change.

4Cs COFFEE MORNING
Sunday 16th March, 10am - Noon

Sandylands 4Cs hosts a morning of Coffee, Cake, Chat and Charity.

Please join us for a sociable morning.

We will be supporting the Amos Trust Emergency Appeal for Gaza.

WOMEN’S BRUNCH -  SAVE THE DATE
Saturday 23rd March, time tbc - Cortillo Lounge, Kendal

As the last event was so well received we’re planning another.

If interested please let Shona or Ann Marie know so we can book a table.






